
Terry Hill
Mount Chase

Shin Pond Village Inc located in Mount Chase Maine depends on well groomed snowmobile 
trails, we fully support LD 280 as submitted by the MSA. This proposed registration increase 
is a user fee and long overdue, to continue grooming the best trails in the Northeast we need 
more funding to go to the snowmobile clubs. 
Thank you.
Terry and Craig Hill


